Rock thrown through window at business
Friday, July 05, 2013 12:16 AM -

At 10:27 a.m. Monday, Delphos Police were called to a business in the 200 block of Elida Road
in reference to a vandalism complaint at that business.

Upon officers’ arrival, they observed someone had thrown a rock through the plate glass
window of the business, causing it to break. Reports indicate that no entry into the business had
occurred.




